I want to thank everyone that contributed to
Art Supplies for Kids during 2022.

This year we raised $858 that was spent buying lots of sketch books,
coloring books, crayon sets and colored pencil sets for the children of
all ages under the care of Homes of Hope Foster Family Agency in
West Covina. These art supplies will have a positive impact on the lives
of all of the children.

Thanks from the Homes of Hope and myself for continuing to support
this activity.

Larry



